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End of Year Newsletter 2022 

Dear parents/carers,  

We’ve had an absolutely fantastic year! It has been an utter joy to watch the children flourish this year and to be 
able to offer the breadth of enrichment that we have been able to provide this year. It has also been superb to see 
so many parents back in school for our year group exhibitions, singing performance and the Edale Mela. Thank you 
all for your continued support. I wish you all a happy and relaxing summer break. Children return to school on 
Tuesday 6th September with the exception of nursery who return on Thursday 8th September. 

Term Dates 

• Autumn 1: Tuesday 6th September – Friday 14th October 
• Autumn 2: Monday 31st October – Wednesday 21st December 
• Spring 1: Thursday 5th January – Thursday 9th February  
• Spring 2: Monday 20th February – Friday 31st March  
• Summer 1: Monday 17th April – Friday 26th May 
• Summer 2: Monday 5th June – Friday 28th July  

INSET DAYS: 2022 – 2023 

• Friday 2nd September 2022  
• Monday 5th September 2022  
• Friday 7th October 2022   
• Friday 10th February 2023  
• Monday 3rd July 2023 

Attendance & Punctuality  

It is vital to your child’s development that they are in school as much as is possible. It is also essential that they are 
on time in the mornings in order to access our full curriculum. 

Years 1-6, reception and 30 hours nursery children  

• School day starts at: 8:45 (gates open from 8:40)  
• School day ends at: 15:15  

Part-time Nursery 

• Morning session starts at: 8:45 (gates open from 8:40) 
• Morning session ends at: 11:45  
• Afternoon session starts at: 12:15 
• Afternoon session ends at: 15:15 



  
 
 

       

 

Uniform for September 2022 

Our uniform policy will not change for September 2022. Further details regarding the uniform policy can be found on 
our website. 

• Navy blue sweatshirt or cardigan, either plain or with the school logo 
• Black or grey trousers or shorts, skirt or pinafore. Jeans are not part of the school uniform 
• White polo shirt or shirt 
• Sensible black shoes or trainers 
• School dresses (dark or pale blue checks or stripes) 
• Black or navy headscarves 

Uniform with logo can be purchased online from Price & Buckland.  

Good luck year 6! 

We say goodbye to our amazing year 6 cohort. We wish them the very best for their futures and hope that they take 
the Edale Take Care attitude with them. Best of luck year 6 – do come back and say hello! 

Twitter: @EdaleRiseSchool 

We are constantly updating our twitter feed throughout the week to let our community know what we are up to at 
Edale Rise. Please follow us @EdaleRiseSchool to find out more.  

 

Thank you all again for your continued support and have a wonderful summer break!  

 

DM Crosby 

Headteacher 


